
ATTEMPTED CARJACKING
AND NON-FATAL SHOOTING

February 8, 2021
Baltimore, MD

REWARD
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the identification and arrest of the individuals involved
in this crime.

DETAILS
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Baltimore Field Office and the Baltimore Police Department (BPD) are seeking the public's assistance in
identifying several individuals, including those pictured above, who are responsible for an attempted armed carjacking and non-fatal
shooting on February 8, 2021. Investigators determined that three unidentified male suspects approached the victim in the victim’s front
yard in the 900 block of E. Jeffery Street, Baltimore, Maryland, around 10:00 p.m. and attempted to carjack the victim. One of the suspects
demanded the victim surrender his car keys while pointing a handgun at the victim, which resulted in a struggle for the handgun. The victim
suffered a non-fatal gunshot wound to the head.

The suspects fled the scene in a dark-colored Toyota Sienna, which was later determined to be stolen and has since been recovered by BPD.
However, the suspects have not been identified or apprehended at this time.

SHOULD BE CONSIDERED ARMED AND DANGEROUS
If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI Baltimore Field Office at (410) 265-8080 or you can call anonymously
to Metro Crime Stoppers at 1-866-7LOCKUP. You may also contact your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can
submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov.
Field Office: Baltimore

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/baltimore
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